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On Wednesday evening, April 6th, Little Village honored or 2022 Golden Rule Award Recipient     

Adam Haber and our Susan Weshler Memorial Award Recipient Johanna Keep at Heritage Club at 

Bethpage Park.  Both were incredibly deserving honorees and the event was truly memorable. Live 

entertainment was provided by one of Long Island’s favorite bands, The Mystic! 

 

We would like to thank our Grand Sponsors LNK International Inc. and Adam Haber, our Cocktail 

Hour  Sponsors Risk Placement Services, the Hagedorn Family and Carol Miller. 

  

Lastly, we would like to thank Scott Miller our long time auctioneer,  Bruce Beck for an amazing job 

as Master of Ceremonies, and finally, our 2022 Golden Rule Award Dinner Committee for all of their          

outstanding efforts to make this a wonderful evening! 

Golden Rule Award Dinner 2022 

From left to right: Jon Feingold, HLVS Executive Director, Joseph Saladino, Town of Oyster Bay 

Supervisor, Adam Haber, 2022 Golden Rule Award Recipient and HLVS Board Member, Johanna 

Keep, 2022 Susan Weschler Memorial Award Recipient, and Greg Carman, HLVS Board Chairman 
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Anne Partridge 

Recently the HLVS family lost a dear friend.  Anne Partridge spent more the 3 decades counseling, 
encouraging, laughing, and caring for our students, their parents, and her fellow staff.  Anne left her 

mark on literally thousands of us as she was one of the most genuine, kind and generous  
individuals that we had the great fortune to know.  She will be missed by all of us!   



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

St. Patrick’s Day in Room 60 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Room 13 has been learning about the Weather. The children enjoyed learning about the rain and 

rainbows. They loved learning about Windy Weather and pretended to be the wind using an eye 

dropper to get the clouds into the square. The students made wind socks and ran around the track 

letting them fly in the wind. So if you have a question about the weather, you can ask any of the stu-

dents in Room 13. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

2022 Fashion Show!! 

Crest Hollow 

Country Club 
  

Wednesday, August 3 
 

6:00pm – 10:00pm 
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Room 11—Fun With “Mud” and Farm Animals



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Room 11 Celebrates St. Patrick’s Day



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Room 221 Celebrates St. Patrick’s Day

The Hagedorn Little Village is very fortunate to have the support of many of our community      

members.  This past month we received generous donations of computers and computer        

equipment form Risk Placement Services (RPS) as well as a donation of computer monitors from 

Flashpoint Intelligence.   Thank you to Michael Rabb of RPS and Stephanie Levine of Flashpoint for 

coordinating and arranging these donations!  Your generosity has a profound impact upon HLVS 

and the children that we serve.   

 

Thank you!!! 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

2021 
Golf 

Outing! 


